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            November 4th 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all enjoyed a restful half-term break and that your children are feeling refreshed and ready for 
Term 2. This term is set to be an exciting one, with a variety of enriching learning experiences and activities 
to captivate and inspire the children. 

To start, I would like to extend my gratitude to everyone who joined us for the PTFA Fireworks event—it was 
a fantastic evening! A huge thank you to all the volunteers and the PTFA team for their hard work in 
organising such a memorable night for our school community. 

As we settle into the term, here are some important dates to keep in mind: 

• Children in Need – Non-Uniform Day (Wednesday, 15th November): We are looking forward to 
supporting Children in Need with a non-uniform day. Donations are welcome, and all funds raised 
will go to this wonderful cause. 

• Parents and Carers Evening (Week Beginning 18th November): This is an important opportunity to 
discuss your child’s progress, celebrate their achievements, and identify any areas to focus on as we 
move forward. We will provide more information soon about booking appointments. 

• PTFA Winter Fair (Saturday, 30th November): Come and join us between 11:00 am and 2:00 pm. 
There will be stalls, games, Santa, and lots of Christmas fun! 

• Christmas Festivities: We will be embracing the festive season with various activities as we approach 
the holidays. Dates for the performances are in the newsletter, and more information will follow 
regarding tickets. 

As we enter the winter months, a gentle reminder that all children should come to school in the correct 
uniform each day, including appropriate shoes. Uniform guidelines can be found on the school website. 
With colder weather approaching, please ensure that children bring a warm, waterproof coat to keep them 
comfortable for outdoor play and activities. Please remember to label all items of clothing with your child’s 
name. 

School starts promptly at 8:45 am, and all children should be in the playground by this time. Lessons begin 
at 8:45, so children who arrive late may miss important learning and initial instructions for the day. If you are 
experiencing any challenges in getting your child to school on time, please speak with a member of our team 
for support. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look forward to another successful term working together. 

Warm regards, 
Daniel Webster 
Headteacher  
 

https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=23

